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April 4, 2025 
 
 
Genny Donart, P.E.  
Isaacson & Arfman, P.A. 
128 Monroe St. N.E 
Albuquerque, NM 87108 
 
 
RE: Spanish Walk Subdivision 
 410 Camino Espanol  

LOMR Request Engineer’s Stamp Date: 03/25/2025 
 Hydrology File: E14D002A 
 Case # HYDR-2025-00099 
 
Dear Ms. Donart:  
 
Based on the information provided in the LOMR Request received on 03/26/2025, the above-
referenced application can be submitted to FEMA with the City’s concurrence (see attached 
Community Acknowledgement, MT-1 Form).  
 
You will need to submit the entire package to FEMA and pay FEMA’s review fee. Please be sure 
to copy me with all FEMA correspondence. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact me at 505-924-3314 or amontoya@cabq.gov.  
 
Sincerely,     

  

Anthony Montoya, Jr., P.E. CFM 
Senior Engineer, Hydrology 
Planning Department, Development Review Services 
 


